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Dates to Remember: 

10/1: Soccer Shots 

10/4: Mr. Dave 

10/5: Lil Sports; Eagles Spirit 

Day 

10/8: Soccer Shots 

10/11: Mr. Dave; Eagles Spirit 

Day 

10/12: Lil Sports 

10/15: Soccer Shots 

10/18: Mr. Dave 

10/19: Lil Sports; Eagles Spirit 

Day 

10/22: Soccer Shots 

10/25: Mr. Dave 

10/26: Lil Sports; Eagles Spirit 

Day 

10/29: Soccer Shots 

10/31: Costume Parade (3pm, 

all ages) 

2018-2019  School Closures: 

9/3: Labor Day 

11/6: Election Day  

(Staff Development) 

11/22: Thanksgiving 

12/24: Christmas Eve 

(closing early 3:00pm) 

12/25: Christmas Day 

1/1: New Year’s Day 

2/18: President’s Day 

(Staff Development) 

5/27: Memorial Day 

7/4: Independence Day 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

Dear Chesterbrook Families, 

Happy Fall!  

Students and staff at Chesterbrook 

Academy are welcoming the cooler 

weather and brilliant autumn colors.  

Classrooms are busy delving into 

topics such as apples, pumpkins and 

the five senses.  

A special thank you for making our 

annual Back to School Night a     

SUCCESS! We experienced an excep-

tional turn out and hope that you 

enjoyed valuable fellowship with 

staff and other families.  

As always, your administration team 

is here to help.  Please call or email 

us with any questions.  

Educationally yours,  

 Kristen Roselli 

Alma 

Once enrolled, you’ll receive an 

important email with the link to set 

up your Alma account. Functions Include pay-

ments, payment methods, account statements, 

contact information and authorization of indi-

viduals to pick up your child. If you lost your 

login information, please connect with Erin. A 

new email will be sent with login retrieval infor-

mation.  

Chesterbrook Academy offers a 

competitive incentive for referring 

new families to our school.  For each 

referred child enrolled full-time, you 

will receive a WEEK of FREE tuition! 

For each part-time referral, you will 

receive a $100 tuition credit.  


